Februery 15, 1963

Allendale Fire Dept.

Allendale, N.J.

Dear Sir,

The JUURNAL photograph files are

overflowing beceuse
accumulatione These
for scrap books and

Rat er than us
pictures, I thought

of years of plcture
photos sare excellent
nistorical files,

disposing of these
that the greup, whom

these pietures concern, would be interested

in them.

Thereforse, the

JOURKAL is presenting

these photos Lo your organization for
whatoever use you wish to mske of thenm.

Cordielly yours

Thomas E, Datep
General Menagesr



